
MIRAGE HEIGHTS CONDOMINIUM HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION, INC. 
 

EROSION CONTROL CONSTRUCTION PROJECT TO BEGIN 
 

 

Dear Valued Mirage Height Residents, 
 
Beginning Tuesday, May 26th, 2020, there will be Erosion Control 
Construction performed in the community, near the South end of the 3 
River Rock Wash locations: 
 
❖ Between units #7, 8, 105 & 106 
❖ To the East of #9 and #10   
❖ Between #11,12,13 and 14  

 
There should be no access impairment to your garages or homes during 
this time, But, please keep the 'Visitor' area at the South end of the 
driveways clear for the Construction equipment and rock material.  
 
Construction is expected to last over the next several weeks, until the end 
of May. 
 
Please contact us with any questions or concerns you may have, 
 
Thank you for your patience as we continue to make improvements to your 
community! 
 
Respectfully, 
On Behalf of the Mirage Heights Board of Directors, 
 
Lee Ann Morlan 
Community Manager, 
Trestle Management Group 
480-422-0888 Ext 1029 
lmorlan@trestlemanagement.com 
450 N. Dobson Road Suite 201 
Mesa, AZ 85201 
www.trestlemanagement.com 
 


